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MEDIA RELEASE  
 

 

$1,000 REWARD FOR INFORMATION ON 

THREATS TO CJHS 
 

 
Cabot, AR – The Cabot School District is offering a $1,000 

REWARD for information leading to the arrest of the person(s) 
responsible for making multiple threatening phone calls to Cabot 
Junior High South. 

 
According to the Cabot Police Department, they are confident 

the suspect is a MALE. 
 
Superintendent Dr. Tony Thurman says, “We take every threat 

seriously and the safety of our students and faculty is a top priority.  
School is a safe place and we want to keep it that way. I want to 
thank parents, patrons and the community for their support and 
understanding and if anyone has any information, please do not 
hesitate in coming forward.” 

 
If you have any information, contact the Cabot Criminal 

Investigations Division at 501-843-6166. You can also contact Dr. 
Thurman at 501-843-3363. 

 
You can remain anonymous. Your name will not be shared and 

you will still be eligible for the $1,000 reward. 
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